
SYMPOSIUM GOALS 

1. Based upon the successes of the 2012 Falls Lake Restoration Project and 2012 Symposium at 
North Wake Church in Wake Forest, NC (see symposium volume in 
www.theoecologyjournal.com and click 2012 symposium, we propose to conduct another 
symposium at Hope Lutheran Church in Wake Forest, NC on Nov. 7-8, 2014. (see aagenda 
below). Proceedings of the symposium will be peer-reviewed and published in the Theoecology 
Journal. 

 

2. In collaboration with Prof. Bruce Little of the Southeastern Baptist Theological  
Seminary, Dr. John Baden of the Foundation for Research on Economics and Environment 

(FREE), Bozeman, Montana and Hope Lutheran Church, GIBS plans to conduct a series of 

workshops in 2015 and 2016 on topics that lend itself to promote “Environmental Stewardship 

Ethics (ESE)” that improve restoration of selected ecosystems in North Carolina, enhancing 

individual and corporate freedom and responsible behavior to prevent the “tragedies of the 

commons.” 

These workshops will include Dr. John Baden, Dr. Boema Prediger and Dr. Rustry Prtichard and 

Dr. Craig Bartholomew. 

 

http://www.theoecologyjournal.com/

